
Glasgow Violence Against Women Partnership – Update noted. 
 
8 There was submitted and noted a report by the Executive Director of 
Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability regarding an update on the work 
of the Glasgow Violence Against Women Partnership, advising  
  
(1)  that the GVAWP city wide strategic plan was still in draft form and the final 

version would be considered at a GVAWP meeting later this year;  
 
(2) of the recently formed Scottish Government taskforce, that would provide 

leadership for the development of a national multi-agency domestic homicide 
and suicide review model for Scotland;   

 
(3)   of a newly created ‘Fund to Leave’ pilot project running until 31st March 2024, 

that would support women and children experiencing domestic abuse by 
making awards of up to £1000 to reduce risk and increase safety;  

 
(4)  of the work of the WAIR Group (Women, Immigration, Asylum and Refugee)  

who would be prioritising an Action Plan to be included as part of the GVAWP 
Stategic Plan; and 

 
(5) that Glasgow MARAC (Multi-agency Risk Assessment Conference) continued 

to receive a high volume of referrals, and discussions were due to take place 
with the Steering Group and HSCP to try and find a solution to concerns 
raised surrounding HSCP no longer being able to attend additional multi-
locaility meetings. 


